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Released:  July 26, 2013


ERRATUM

REQUEST FOR COMMENT ON PETITION FOR RULEMAKING FILED BY THE TELECOMMUNICATIONS INDUSTRY ASSOCIATION REGARDING HEARING AID COMPATIBILITY VOLUME CONTROL REQUIREMENTS

CG Docket No. 13-46 

Comments:  August 19, 2013
Reply Comments:  September 9, 2013

[bookmark: sp_999_23][bookmark: SDU_23]
 	On July 19, 2013, the Consumer and Governmental Affairs Bureau released a Public Notice, DA 13-1601, in the above-captioned proceeding.  This Erratum corrects “September 3, 2013” in the first paragraph on page 2 to read as “September 9, 2013.” 
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